
SAINT PETER AT GOWTS - 3.5.2024

FROM THE HEADTEACHER

Dear St Peter’s Families,

This week our Yr4 children have been on their
residential to Caythorpe PGL. This is a fabulous
experience for our children that offers great
challenge - both physically and mentally! Our
values friendship and love have certainly been in
action as the children have offered each other
words of encouragement to ensure everyone
succeeds. The children have completed climbing,
abseiling, problem solving and many other
activities which has given them an experience
that they will never forget. It has been
wonderful to attend this residential with them!

In other year groups we have continued with our
Wow days and thoroughly enjoyed taking
advantage of our local environment. Our Yr3
children enjoyed their historical guided tour around Lincolnshire focusing
on the impact of the Romans on our city. They were astounded with an
abundance of facts and details that will certainly enhance their local
knowledge.

Our history curriculum continues to be enhanced at St Peter’s as Miss
Smith and I met two members of a local research project to discuss how
we could personalise the history curriculum to link to our community
area. It sounds like a really exciting project and we are very pleased to
have been asked to be involved. The meeting was fascinating and we
cannot wait to share our learning with the children! #unlocking potential
in all!

Thank you for your continued support,

Emily Mayer
Headteacher



UNIFORM

At St Peter’s we are extremely proud of our school and very proud to wear our school uniform. It is very

important for our sense of belonging to our wonderful school. With this in mind, please can you ensure

your child attends school in full uniform every day. We do have high expectations at St Peter’s and ties are

part of the uniform in KS2. School shoes keep our children looking smart and trainers are essential for our

sporting activities. If you are unsure of the uniform expectations, please see our website.

PARENT SUPPORT

Back in October parents' evening we invited Gloji Energy charity to join us and they were very successful in

engaging some of our families to take part in the following 6 week program - (It will be held at Jump Inc)

Gloji Energy is back with another FREE 6- week Healthy Lifestyle Programme! Learn about eating on a

budget, fussy eating, healthy habits, take part in fun physical activity and earn prizes! To not miss out on this

amazing opportunity, either scan the QR code on our poster or click the following link to book your place

now! https://thrivetribe.typeform.com/OYLSignup?typeform-source=www.oneyoulincolnshire.org.uk
The poster will be sent to all parents/carers via Parentmail.

SAFEGUARDING TEAM

As always our safeguarding team are available to speak to during the school day and during the school

holidays on safeguarding@st-peter-gowts.lincs.sch.uk or ring Children’s Services on 01522 782111.

Just a reminder to all parents/carers that the use of Snapchat has an age restriction of 13 years old, this is

due to the content and unsafe features it can present with.

MRS BRADLEY’S BOOK REVIEW

Healthy Habits - Lemur’s Guide to Healthy Eating by Lisa

Edwards

This is another fun and informative book from the ‘Healthy

Habits’ series that uses animal characters to tell a story and

share an important message.

Just like the title says, this book promotes awareness of the

food children are putting into their bodies and the importance

of eating a balanced diet through the eyes of Lemur as we

journey through a day in his life.

This book would be best suited for our KS1 children and would

be best shared with by parent or carer, as a starting point for

discussion. The colourful illustrations will really grab the

attention of younger readers.

https://thrivetribe.typeform.com/OYLSignup?typeform-source=www.oneyoulincolnshire.org.uk
mailto:safeguarding@st-peter-gowts.lincs.sch.uk


PTA

All parents/carers we have lots of spare logo uniform which will be out for grabs

during the summer term at the end of the school day - please feel free to take

what you need!

Upcoming Events

Summer Disco - Thursday 27th June KS1 3.15-4.30pm KS2 4.45-6pm

Summer Fair - Friday 5th July 3pm - 4.30pm

DIARY DATES

Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday
Tuesday 7th May - Y3 at Forest School
W/c 13th May - Y6 SATs Week
Monday 13th May - Y1 African Workshop
Tuesday 14th May - Y2 at Forest School
Monday 20th May - Little Learners Visit to Sundown Adventureland
Monday 20th May - Thursday 23rd May - Romania Residential
Tuesday 21st May - Y1 at Forest School
Friday 24th May - Children finish for half term
Monday 3rd June - Children return to school
Tuesday 4th June - Thursday 6th June - Y6 London Residential
Thursday 27th June - PTA Summer Disco
Friday 5th July - PTA Summer Fair
Thursday 11th July - KS2 Sports day in the morning. EYFS & KS1 Sports Day in the afternoon

TERM DATES

Please do take note of these term dates and remember that every day in school is vital for all children.

Term 5 - Tuesday 16th April 2024 to Friday 24th May 2024
Term 6 - Monday 3rd June 2024 to Friday 19th July 2024


